
To: Nevada State Environmental Commission 

We are writing to respectfully request that the Commission vote to approve P2024-09, the proposed 
regulation to administer the Nevada Clean Trucks and Buses Incentive Program.  Western Resource 
Advocates supported Assembly Bill 184, which passed with strong bipartisan support, and are 
enthusiastic to see the recent progress the Nevada Department of Environmental Protection 
(NDEP) has made on drafting regulations for the Nevada Clean Trucks and Buses Incentive 
Program. We appreciate the Nevada Department of Environmental Protection’s work on 
synthesizing stakeholder feedback, which has resulted in the regulations before the Commission.  
The Nevada Clean Trucks and Buses Program will be crucial to helping Nevada’s fleet transition to 
clean vehicles that save Nevadan businesses money and improve local air quality. 

We respectfully request that the State Environmental Commission approve the regulations 
submitted by NDEP, as we are eager to be able to encourage eligible entities to apply for these 
incentives and deploy clean vehicles. We look forward to helping to implement this policy when it 
becomes available to Nevada businesses and entities. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jermareon Williams 
Government Affairs Manager  
 

 

 

 

 


